


 

To Parents/Carers          

Haydon School SIMS Learning Gateway Usage Policy 
 

The school launched the Learning Gateway to all parents from January 2013. You will have access to the Learning 

Gateway from this date this will allow you access to your child’s school information as outlined in the letter. 

 

You will have access to information and you must be aware of the data protection issues associated with viewing 

student data. You must treat the student data in line with the policy, which can be found on the website.  

 

Please return your reply slip to the Admissions Office, or your form tutor. 
 

Thank you  

 

R W Jones 

Headteacher 

 

Haydon School SIMS Learning Gateway Usage Policy 

This is to confirm that I have received and the read The Haydon School Learning Gateway Usage Policy 

Please complete in block capitals and return your reply slip to Marie Hicks Office Manager, or your form tutor. 

 

Student Name 

 

Student Form 

 

Parent Name 

 

Parent Email 

Address 

     

Signature…………………………………………………………… Date……………………………………… 

\\data\admin\admissions dept\administration\In-Year Admissions\IYA Application Pack\Sims Learning Gateway Permission Slip.docx 

                            

                            

                            

                            

file://data/admin/admissions

